
 

Welcome to 

Bethel Baptist Christian School 

 

We are excited you have chosen  

BBCS for your child’s education. 

 

Please read over the Parent Handbook.  

Your child has secured a space, once paperwork and 
payment for the following has been submitted: 

Registration fee                                                    

Curriculum/Supply fee                          

  Last Month’s Tuition (May 2026) 

 

Unless your child is a returning student, we will need to 
see your child’s original Birth Certificate in our office 

before August 15, 2025. 

Also, if your child is in our Preschool, Kindergarten, 7th 
grade classes OR new to BBCS we will need a School 

Health Entrance form completed by your Physician in our 
office before August 15, 2025 

If you have any questions, please contact BBCS office 
757-867-6216 

 

 

 


